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REFINERY EMPLOYEES NOTCH ANOTHER SAFETY MILESTONE 
 
CORPUS CHRISTI, Texas— Flint Hills Resources employees at the company’s Corpus Christi 
refining complex completed one year without a recordable injury on Feb. 24.    
 
“This is an amazing accomplishment, considering the amount of work our team has completed in 
the past year,” said Dave Allen, vice president of manufacturing and refinery manager. “In 2006, 
we faced the most extensive maintenance project ever undertaken at our facility. This 
outstanding performance, while faced with the additional challenges presented by this 
turnaround, demonstrates each employee’s commitment to working safely and focusing on safety 
basics. We all are very proud to sustain such performance.” 
 
Both refineries in the complex are U.S. Occupational Safety & Health Administration Voluntary 
Protection Program Star sites. The complex employs about 900 people. 
 
Flint Hills Resources, which celebrated 25 years as a Coastal Bend corporate citizen in 2006, 
recently announced the $761 million acquisition of base chemicals and polymers assets from 
Huntsman Corp. Following the third quarter close of that deal, FHR expects to add several 
hundred new employees in Texas, as well as employees in Illinois, Michigan and Kansas. 
 
 
 
 
Flint Hills Resources, LP, is a wholly owned subsidiary of Koch Industries, Inc. Flint Hills Resources is a leading 
producer of fuels and other petrochemical products.  The company operates refineries in Corpus Christi, Texas; 
North Pole, Alaska; and Rosemount, Minn.; as well as a chemical intermediates plant near Joliet, Ill.  For more 
information, see www.fhr.com. 
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